
Co-Production Working Group 

Peter’s Feedback from the Meeting 6.9.2021  

 

The notes in blue are  from the co-production meeting.  
We all agreed (Steve Clark in particular was quite scathing) that the way the BCP so far is responding 
to the Ofsted report is a long way from the ideal we set out in the coproduction charter. Therefore, I 
sent a separate email to Mary, Simon and Elaine Redding on this point 
 
Present: Kirsty Fisher, Louise Chiles, Steve Clark, Michaela Stratford, Peter Phillips 
Apologies: Louise Middleton, Claire Webb 
  
Agenda: 

• Ofsted report and Written Statement of Action 
• Co-production pages on Local Offer and Pledge 
• Pulse survey 

  
Ofsted report and WSOA 
Ofsted highlighted poor co-production as a key finding in their report. 
BCP preparing a WSOA - this should be co-produced. But no one in this meeting has seen the draft so 
far. This is not coproduction! 
Agreed to send a message to senior managers to express the disappointment of this group as a 
whole, that co-production partners have not yet been involved in the drafting of the WSOA. Action 
Peter P, on behalf of the group. DONE. 
  
Who else should be involved in coproduction group moving forward? 
Suggestions: 

• Becky McDade / Jo Fry - participation. 
• Other parent/carer groups, eg Umbrella Group, PC Foundation, Doors Open, SENturions, 

ASDivas / ASDudes, 
• Social care - need representation from both children & adults SC 
• PfA - Lindsay Sloan / Stacey Harvey? 
• Early years, eg Lesley? 
• Ed Psych team, eg Jo Bispham? 

Action Peter P / Louise M to talk to other BCP parent carer groups to find out who wants to be 
involved and to what extent. 
Action Claire W to broaden the BCP representation. 
  
Other comments noted: 
We should invite other groups, but we should recognise that participation may not be as 
'professional' as PCT. 
Can these other parent groups be sent minutes of meetings? 
BCP should restart the 'Time to Talk' events. There's been discussion about this, but no real 
action. Action Kirsty F to raise this again at the next COVID parent engagement meeting 
  
Co-production Local Offer pages 
Louise C has had no feedback from anyone, but more work is needed on these pages. Action all. 
Young people’s charter says 15 May - is this finalised yet? Action Claire W 
  



Co-production page now has a 'sign the pledge' clickable link which leads to a form to fill in, with 
slightly different questions for parents or people signing on behalf of an organisation/team. 
Action Michaela S to make a friendly URL for this page – eg ‘Sign the SEND pledge’ 
Then we can share it widely, and get as many people as possible to sign. 
  
Should we offer information / communication back to people who sign the pledge - maybe a 
newsletter? 
Action Louise C to add  tick box allowing people to opt-in to receive information after they sign the 
pledge 
Need to decide what we're offering before we promote this too widely. 
Action for next meeting: agree what information we want to share, and who will provide it. 
Then have this as a standing point on the agenda for subsequent monthly meetings. 
  
Certificate after signing. We previously discussed running this as a competition for young people to 
design. Action Michaela S to invite Becky McDade to the next meeting 4 Oct. 
  
Pulse Survey after meetings 
Action ongoing Peter P / Louise M 
  
AOB 
Steve C said that CCG are looking to set up regular meetings with parent-carer groups re health 
related issues. We should expect to hear more soon. 
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